
 

 

 

 

Tandia Supports Fundraising Efforts for Ukraine Relief 
 

 
March 7, 2022 (Burlington ON) – With the recent escalation in Ukraine triggering an international crisis, 
many countries around the world are responding in support of the people of Ukraine. Tandia is quickly 
stepping up along with the Canadian Credit Union Association and credit unions across Canada to help raise 
funds to support the Ukrainian people in need of humanitarian aid.  
  
The Canada-Ukraine Foundation is currently collecting humanitarian aid funds and Tandia has made a 
$5,000 donation. If you’re able to contribute, we encourage you to donate any way you can.  
 
Richard Davies, President and CEO, in support of this initiative stated, “We know our members are 
concerned and we are ready to share our community support when the need is great, anywhere in the world.  
One of the best ways we can help at this time is through financial support.”      
 
Our thoughts are with the people of Ukraine, and the people in our own communities here at home whose 
relatives or friends might be affected by this unfortunate and growing conflict.  
  

 

 

For more information, please contact:  

 

Rachel Osborne, AVP Marketing & Business Development   

1-800-598-2891 ext. 1172 

Rachel.Osborne@tandia.com 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tandia Financial Credit Union is a cooperative financial institution with a vision to be the financial services provider of choice in its 

communities and a continued commitment to serve education and government employees in Ontario. Tandia partners alongside its 

members each and every day to help them build healthy and prosperous futures. With a branch network that extends from Brant County 

through Greater Hamilton, Halton and the GTA, Tandia serves 29,000 members and administers over $2.0 billion in assets.   

https://www.cufoundation.ca/

